
 

 

 

 

Tweedmouth West First School 

Respect, Responsibility Resilience                                                           26.6.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

More changes have happened this week. Town is much busier, as more shops open up. 

More people are able to meet up, and sport is starting to happen again.  

We would normally be having our school sports day now, and of course Mrs Pick couldn’t 

let the lockdown stop us! She has organised a Virtual Sports Day for Tweedmouth West, 

which everyone can participate in. We can’t wait to see what you all do! 

This would also be a very important time for our Year 4 children as we say goodbye to 

them, and wave them off to the Middle School. Mrs Poole and Mrs Bassi have plans for a Y4 

Leavers Get Together before the end of term. Watch out for more details! 

Enjoy this beautiful weather while it lasts! 

 

I would like to say a huge thankyou to all our local shop owners, who have worked so 

hard to get up and running again. They all help our lives feel a little bit more normal! 

 

Keep safe, and look after each other.  

 

Warmest wishes 

Anne Robertson                                                                   


